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21 June 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
In keeping with our commitment to provide students with outstanding careers guidance and 
tailored support when choosing their next step after school, we are delighted to inform you 
that, with the help of funding from Aspire Higher, we have purchased a license for Unifrog; 
an award-winning, online careers platform.  
 
All students in Year 9 will have access to this excellent website, with younger years starting 
to use it in future months. 
 
Unifrog brings into one place information about every undergraduate university course, 
apprenticeship, and college course in the UK. This makes it easy for students to explore 
their careers personality, post-16 options and look ahead to university courses, 
apprenticeships and further education course opportunities based upon their current 
postcode.  
 
Additionally, the platform helps students successfully apply for these opportunities by writing 
their personal statement, applications and CVs and guiding them through the process, 
allowing teachers to give live feedback. 
 
Students and teachers can also record careers-related activities on Unifrog, all of which are 
available for students to reflect upon and explore further opportunities for themselves. By 
completing their interests profile on Unifrog, students can be invited to any careers-related 
activities such as employer visits, trips and talks that fall within their specific interests and 
ambitions. 
 
Students will shortly receive a welcome email from Unifrog with instructions about 
how to login. Once set up, students then login using their email address and password and 
they can do so from any computer, tablet or smartphone. We would encourage you to use 
the platform with your child so you can support them through the process of deciding their 
next steps.   
 
For more information, go to www.unifrog.org or contact Mrs Sacre 
sacren@goldington.beds.sch.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs N Sacre 
 

Mrs N Sacre 
Careers Leader and Leader of Life Skills 

http://www.unifrog.org/

